CELESTE G. MARTIN

111 W. Main Street

Charlottesville, VA  22903

February 17th, 2008
Marlene Tasyer

Human Resources

Mayer Cooper Society

200 Second Street, NE

Charlottesville VA, 22902-5245

Dear Ms. Tasyer, 

I am writing in regards to the open position as an Assistant to the Executive Director for the Human Resources Department at the Mayer Cooper Society listed in University of Virginia’s CavLink job directory. Given my qualifications as a graduating college student with good organizational skills and a strong background in public speaking and service, I feel I can contribute significantly to the Society.

As a member of Student Ambassadors, I have been able to apply and enhance my public speaking skills over the past few years and have demonstrated these skills by representing the University at a variety of functions. Furthermore, as an intern for the Human Resources Department of Smith & Watkins, I gained real world experiences in the business world. I supported the Director with various in-service presentations to over 200 employees regarding diversity, assessments of potential and current employees, and positive work environments.
I will call you within the next week to confirm that you have received my application materials. If you have any questions before that time, you may contact me via email at cgm4t@virginia.edu or via phone at (434) 555-1212. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Celeste G. Martin
